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With less than two months left in FY2018, AAF’s Dan Bosch looks at the status of the Trump Administration’s 
regulatory budget. Bosch finds that the administration has significantly cut costs through deregulation, with $1.3 
billion in regulatory costs savings, and will likely end FY2018 surpassing its regulatory goal. The Department 
of Labor leads all agencies with regulatory cost savings of $417.2 million already in FY2018.

 

Click here to read the insight.
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